
Pilgrim  UCC  to  host  4th
Annual  ‘Blue  Christmas’
Service

Help those in need in OUR community!

What is a “Blue Christmas” service?

“It’s a brief service to help anyone who has had a loss or
death in their lives. The service remind us all that God knows
and understands the grief and loss that can surface during the
Holidays  and  will  be  there  to  provide  hope  in  times  of
despair.”

– Reverend Russ Chamberlain.

Saturday,  December  21st  at  6:00  pm.  Pilgrim  UCC  at  635
Purchase Street, New Bedford. For more information call Rev.
Russ @ 508.728.1489. Facebook Page .
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